
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.24.3359 
Date Received:  8th February 2024 
 
 
Information Requested: 
 
1. What is the gender breakdown of your employees, at the date this request is received? 
a. Male (including transgender men)  
 
Substantive - 1503; Bank - 669; Retainer – 56 
 
b. Female (including transgender women) 
 
Substantive – 5414; Bank – 1464; Retainer – 214 
 
c. Non-binary 
d. Other 
 
ESR does not hold Trans or Non-binary as gender options.  
 
2. Does your Trust have a workplace menopause policy? 
Yes/No 
 
No – menopause is referenced in our overarching Employee Well-being, Sickness and Ill 
Health Policy. 
 
3. If yes to Q2, please outline the specific support available for your Trust's employees going 
through the menopause. 
 
Although not contained within a ‘stand-alone’ policy the Trust does have the following 
resources available to support Trust employees (and their colleagues or managers): 
 
• Menopause Toolkit 
• Reasonable Adjustments Passport 
• Menopause Training for staff and managers 
• Menopause Café (from 8 March 2024) 
• Dedicated internal intranet page 
 
4. Does your Trust have a 'menopause champion'? 
 
Our Employee Experience Managers are also designated as ‘Menopause Advocates’. 
 
5. Does your Trust offer flexible working for your employees going through menopause? 
Yes/No 
 
Yes 
 
 







 

As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 


